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DOYLESTOWN TOWNSHIP PARK AND RECREATION BOARD 

Meeting Notes: Tuesday, November 10, 2020   

 
 
A meeting of the Doylestown Township Park and Recreation Board was called to order at 5:30 
p.m. on Tuesday, November 10, 2020 at the Doylestown Township Building and via zoom. 
 

 In attendance: Kathy Brown, Kellie McGowan, Kevin Kane, Mary Ann Bowman, Blythe Kelly 

 Absent:  John Bray, Paul DiNella 
 Guests:  None 
 Township representatives:  Karen Sweeney-Director of Parks and Recreation, Stephanie 

Mason, Township Manager, Ryan Manion BOS Liaison 
 

 
No public comment. 
  
Meeting Notes October 13, 2020 Were not available but will be presented at the January 
Meeting. 
 
Plans:  None 
 
Old Business:  
 

 Park and Recreation Events  
o Discussion of Christmas/holiday event - The board discussed a potential 

Christmas/holiday event, with a discussion of a socially responsible way of 
handling an event during the Covid pandemic. 

o Discussion of 2021 events 
 Octoberfest – consider a carnival-type event at Central Park 
 Other Fall events 

 Pumpkin races being considered 

 Dinner en blanc 
 Concert series is moving forward 

 Discussion of the specifics of the series, including whether food 
trucks and other vendors should participate 

 The prior bands contracted are still on for the 2021 series 
 

 Park Assessment Review 
o The report is prepared, and each board member should focus on items with the 

intent to put the report to use starting in 2021. 
o Board members should be prepared for January discussion of the specific 

recommendations. 
 

 Social Media  
o Kevin and Paul met with the Technology Advisory Board 
o Discussion of assistance with the rec building 
o Kathy stated that the meeting was important to further the social media program 
o Kevin advised that all content would go through TAB/Township 

 
 
New Business:  None 
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 Meeting dates and times: 
o No meeting in December 2020 
o Same dates and time for 2021 
o In person meetings planned 

 
Director’s Report:   
 

 Comprehensive Plan in final form and in committee for recommendation to the 
Supervisors.  This is also being reviewed by DCNR. 

 Community building is proceeding through the feasibility stage with the consultant.  
Additional updates expected in January 2021. 
 

 
 *Adjournment:  Being no further business the meeting was adjourned on a motion by Blythe 
Kelly and a second by Mary Ann Bowman, with all in favor. 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted by: 
Kellie McGowan 
Doylestown Park and Recreation Board  

 Approved: ________________________ 


